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AIG Programs - Underwriting Bulletin
Program Performance®
	99 High Street
Boston, MA 02110
April 24, 2020

Please note that this Bulletin may provide an update or additional guidance to direction previously provided to you via your Underwriting Guidelines or Program Underwriting Authority document.  This Bulletin supersedes any such previous direction as of the effective date specified below and will be incorporated into your Underwriting Guidelines or Underwriting Authority document, if applicable, as future updates are issued.  If you have any questions or require clarification regarding this Bulletin, please contact your Program Manager.


Title:	 COVID-19 Mandatory Requirements Notification – Update

Please see the attached bulletin from the Oregon Department of Insurance (which is an update to a directive previously provided to you).  We are providing this as a courtesy to keep you apprised of the various mandatory directives. Please note that this does not relieve you of your obligation to conduct your own research regarding compliance with applicable law.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]					
If you have any questions, please contact your Program Manager.
Thank you.
The information and other material contained herein is proprietary to AIG Programs and intended for internal use only.  Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying or other use of this information and material without the express written permission of AIG Programs is strictly prohibited.
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EXTENSION OF DCBS ORDER

The Director of the Department of Consumer and Business Services for the State of Oregon
(“Director”), acting under the authority in ORS 731.870, issued an Order effective March 25,
2020 through April 23, 2020, directing all insurers transacting insurance in Oregon to extend
deadlines for reporting claims, institute grace periods for premium payment, suspend
cancellations and non-renewals, and provide other specified relief to Oregon insureds.

The Director has determined that the outbreak of novel coronavirus (COVID-19) in Oregon,
which resulted in a state of emergency,' continues to substantially interfere with the public’s
ability to carry on its normal course of business. The Director, therefore, extends the duration of
the Order to be in force through May 23, 2020.

SO ORDERED this 23™ day of April, 2020.

ol

Andrew Stolfi, Acting Diréctor and Insurance Commissioner
Department of Consumer and Business Services

! See Oregon Governor Kate Brown’s Executive Order declaring a state of emergency (EO No. 20-03), issued
March 8, 2020. EO 20-03 can be found at the following URL:
https://www.oregon.gov/gov/Documents/executive _orders/eo 20-03.pdf
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